

Girls on the Run, Palm Beach PO Box 971301, Boca Raton, FL 33497 (561) 600-8746 www.girlsontherunpbc.org

Mr. Dave Masterson, President Palm Beach Road Runners 8209 Calterra Dr Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33418

April 7, 2021

Dear Dave,

One of the values that we explore within the Girls on the Run program is gratitude. Girls learn that life feels better when they can find the good in themselves and others and then express those feelings.

Several girls have taken the opportunity to write to Palm Beach Road Runners, and their cards are enclosed. Please share them with of the wonderful people in your club.

I've also included a program shirt with your organization's logo on the back, which our teams of girls wear proudly.

Your generosity with the 5K last year made this experience, as well as many other positive activities, possible for girls in our community. I hope we can partner for other activities in the future.

With joy and gratitude,

Diane Evans Council Director

Girls on the Run Palm Beach